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Adam S. Feldman
29 Lovett Rd.
Newton, MA. 02459

April 13,2014
To Whom It May Concemn:

I am writing on behalf of my neighbor, Albert Pinkhasov. Albert moved on to our street
last year. He built his home in a respectful and tasteful manner. I have gotten to know
him as a neighbor who is friendly and helpful. He always drives responsibly on our street,
as he knows that there are young kids playing, and often takes the time to stop and say
hello.

I have driven by his home recently and saw the wall in question in his back yard. I do not
think that this wall is at all obstrusive or difficult to look at from any angle. The wall in
question does not affect the beauty of our street in any way and does not appear offensive
to me as a neighbor. I am very supportive of Mr. Pinkhasov in his defense of this
construction.

Thank you.
Sincerely,
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Adam S. Feldman





